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Association Bouddhiste Zen Sōtō du Temple de la Gendronnière – Association cultuelle  

Adresse postale : AZG - La Gendronnière – 41120 Valaire 

Adresse mail : azg.contact@gmail.com 

 

Dear Mrs, Dear Mr, 
 
We convey our most sincere condolences and we share your pain. We confirm that the 
ceremonies have been celebrated in the dojos and temples of the International Zen Association 
in memory of your recently departed, in accordance to the zen Sōtō traditions. 
 
In response to your query, we inform you that the zen Sōtō buddhist association of the 
Gendronnière has the authorisation to bury or to scatter the ashes of past members, but in 
response to legal demands we are required to hold a register mentioning these following 
documents: 
 

• The full civil status of the deceased (last name, first name, marriage status, date and place of 
birth, their last address) as well as your name and contact information. 

 
You would also need to provide us with these following documents: 
  

• The death act, 

• The cremation authorisation delivered by the mayor from the place of death, 

• The certificate of the urn’s delivery 

• Your request of burying or scattering the ashes at the Gendronnière, 

• A copy of the the deceased’s rakusu(s), 

• A photo of the deceased for the ceremony. 
 
 
Marie-Thérèse Faur-Lebon at the Gendronnière stays at your disposition for any further 
questions (06 70 52 70 25) 
 
 
Dear Mrs, Dear Mr, be assured that we are with you throughout these hard times. 
 
Yours sincerely in the Dharma, 
 
P/O The president of the AZG 
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